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Mountain View High School is very proud to recognize Benjamin Olson as our December 
Student of the Month! 
 
Ben Olson, a senior at Mountain View High School, grew up in San Diego and prior to 
moving to Mountain View, also lived in Guam because his Dad is a Pathologist for the Navy. 
Ben started MVHS his sophomore year and shared what he likes most about MVHS is how 
nice everyone is, especially the teachers who are “absolutely fantastic”!  Ben is currently 
taking AP Government, Adv Computer Science, App and Game Design, AP Literature, AP 
Physics C while also taking Differential Equations through concurrent enrollment at Foothill 
College.   
 
As you can see, Ben loves STEM and shared that when he grows up he would like to explore 
a career in mathematics and linguistics.  In his free time, Ben likes to cook (smoked ribs are 
his favorite) or talk with friends for hours as a discussion evolves around an English essay 
and the difference between fressen and essen.  Both are German words related to eating! 
 
When asked about his success, Ben thanked his mom and dad, sister, and (most 
importantly) his dogs for their unconditional love and support.  
 
Congratulations, Benjamin Olson, for receiving December Student of the Month. We can’t 
wait to see all of the amazing accomplishments coming your way in the future!  
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